From: West Wickham Bowls Club wwbowls9082@gmail.com
Subject: Bowls Club bar
Date: 1 May 2024 at 11:19
To: West Wickham Bowls Club d.figg@btinternet.com

We still need more members on the Club's bar rota so that we can provide the best bar coverage across all games.
We have asked most of you many times before and we can understand the reluctance to step forward if you have
never worked behind a bar before. The commitment is not significant but vital to the clubs continuing financial and
social success. The bar is the most significant revenue generator for the club once the subs have been paid.

Therefore, to help you make up your mind we are offering short taster sessions where you can be shown how things
work and a chance to see if it is for you without the pressure of committing to full bar rota sessions.

These sessions will be for a couple of hours to suit you and working with one of the more experienced members, with
no obligation to be on the rota. Just come and try and you may surprise yourself!!

Reply to this email and we will get you started.

Regards
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